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46 Fortess Road 22/09/2017  20:12:562017/4731/P OBJ Tabitha Stringer I am very concerned about the part of this application that is adding windows into the roof. 

There are currently NO windows in the roof, so I cannot understand why this has been 

granted permission? The application has a new proposed mezzanine floor at the height of 

these new windows, so desks with people sitting there will be directly looking out of these 

new windows. The windows of my top floor flat directly face the height of these proposed 

windows. Currently these are completely private with no one looking in. These new windows 

will completely change the outlook of my flat and the privacy I have. It will mean people are 

directly looking into my flat! How on earth has this been allowed and passed by your team 

without even needing planning permisssion?! I thought the planning process was supposed 

to protect people's privacy and stop new windows being put in that directl looked into 

people's actual homes? As you have let this development through without it even having to 

have planning permission, you have not even considered this aspect or the local residents 

for whom this change will severely effect their lives and their happiness and wellbeing. I 

would like an explanation for this complete inconsideration and bypassing of the laws I 

thought were supposed to protect us from things like this?
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